
STAYING COVID-19 
SECURE IN 2020

We confirm we have complied with the UK Government’s 
guidance on managing the risk of COVID-19

FIVE STEPS TO A SAFER SQUASH VENUE

Club/venue

We have carried out a COVID-19 risk assessment and 
shared the results with the people who play, work and 
volunteer here

We have cleaning, handwashing and hygiene 
procedures in line with guidance

We have developed a COVID-19 Secure Plan and 
taken all reasonable steps to make the venue safe

We have taken all reasonable steps to keep socially 
distanced in the club/venue

We pledge to keep up to date with UK Government 
advice, and will share any changes with our members 
when it affects them

Date

Who to contact Your Health and Safety Representative

(or the Health and Safety Executive at www.hse.gov.uk or 0300 003 1647)




